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Students of the Week 
First Grade:  Aiden Wilcox, Jack Sharman, Aliza Luz, Alexi Anderson & April Russo 
Second Grade:  Katelyn Smith, Ryland Vabolis, Kaiya Norman, Kai Hulbert, Kent Herod, John Gavin 
Baker, Brady Vaccaro, Olivia Metych, Joseph Daniels & Jake Karger 
Third Grade: Tristan Moody,  Sophia Harp, Ella Lomaglio, Lydia Jones, Gareth Tutten, Noelle Albright 
Fourth Grade:  Meya Gordon, Brandon Nickey,  Giovanni Belamiza, Lana Dauth, Hyde Kenney, 
Thomas Corboy & Giovanni Belamiza 
Fifth Grade:  Aurora Word, Macey Thousand, Bridgette Baker, Madeline Conlon, Zoe Watson, Jeffrey 
Cernese & Rustin Hall 
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Important Dates 

From the Principal’s Desk:  

Dear R. B. Hunt Family: 

Today we had the opportunity to celebrate “Custodian Appreciation Day”. I would like to extend a 

heartfelt “thank you” for our wonderful team led by Mr. Raymond Kledzik. Thank you to Ms. 

Finch, Mr. Gelinas, Mr. McCaskill, Ms. Paffumi and Mr. Turlington.  Due to their hard work and 

attention to detail we are 60 years old and it still look great! I am so proud to have staff mem-

bers with such dedication to our children and school! 

Thank you to the parents that came out to the F.S.A. Parent Night sponsored by the school dis-

trict. I know I found it informative and I appreciated the great online resources and things you 

can do to help your child succeed in language arts and math. You asked great questions, which 

help us know where we might not be communicating as well as we could. Thank you for spending 

your evening with us! 

Next Wednesday, October 7th is “Walk or Ride Your Bike to School Day”. The St. Augustine Po-

lice Department will be on campus to assist with us celebrating physical exercise and safety while 

coming to school. If you are able to walk or ride your bike that day we encourage you to do so. 

Also next Tuesday, October 6th is the “National Night Out” at the St. Augustine Beach Pier, 

from 6:00p.m.-8:00p.m. This is an event designed to build community partnerships to prevent 

crime and strengthen neighborhoods. A flyer went home with students this with more details on 

this event. 

On Wednesday we had 23 students, grades 2-5, honored for the Pillar or “Fairness”. They were 

from second grade; Blake Garrison, Miles Minkoff, Paxton Beidle, Bradley Fox, Braylan Matos and 

Lily Crevasse. From third grade, Liam King, Graci Flherty, Cate Cleary, Cooper Kiker, Emily 

Tobuck and Marco Barrera. Our fourth grade students honored were; Heath Hall, Collin Beese, 

Ben Clark, Katie Lange and Emma Begley. Our fifth grade fairness students were; Joline 

DeMeglio, Matthew Hastings, Kyra Yuhasz, Lily Kiker, Mason Abare and Kimmy Cernese. Thank 

you for being wonderful role models of fairness for us all!  

We have one more student to add to our “Principal’s Million Word Club” this week, Kai Hulbert. 

Way to go- keep up the great reading practice! The more you practice reading- the better and 

faster you are at it!  

Thanks for all you do!  

 

Amanda S. Garman 

Principal 

 

Assistant       

Principal’s 

Math Club 

Keep working 

on those Math 

facts and you 

can be in the 

club too!! 
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Lighthouse Café: Oct 5-9, 2015   Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.             Milk is offered with every meal. 

Monday–  Chicken Quesadilla M ax or Max Cheese Sticks & Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce or Chicken Nuggets, , baby 

carrot dippers, green beans, steamed broccoli,  assorted fruits 

Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes or Homestyle Chicken Sandwich or M ini Corn Dogs, Cherry tomato &celery 

stick dippers, spinach &romaine Salad, baked beans, marinara dipping sauce A la carte:  

Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & choice of W G roll or Cheese or Peperoni Pizza, cherry tomato & celery stick dippers, 

spinach & romaine Salad w/ LF Dressing Dunk Cup, corn, fresh sliced apples, fruits 

Thursday– Pasta & M eatballs or Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets 7 Choice of W G Roll, cherry tomato & celery stick dippers, 

spinach & romaine Salad w/ LF Dressing Dunk Cup, steamed carrots, fruits 

Friday– BBQ Chicken & choice of W G roll or Hamburger or mini Corn Dogs, cherry tomato & celery stick dippers, spin-

ach & romaine Salad w/ LF Dressing Dunk Cup, crinkle cut potatoes, fruits  

Homeroom parents should have received 

the Homeroom planner packet via email. 

it you will find the Booth Selection form as 

well as Booth Ideas for the upcoming Fall 

Festival. 

Selection form, please do so by October 2nd 

and turn the form in to the front office. 

you have any questions, please email Kelly 

Eastman at kteastman@yahoo.com. 

 

 

Business        
Partners: 

We are thankful for our NEW Bea-
con Level Business Partners: 

Magnolia Supply and The White 
Room. Their support of R.B. Hunt 
Elementary School is 
very appreciated!  

The Taste of The Beach celebrates its 10th year on October 18, 2015. Join us from 

noon-5:00 at the St. Augustine Beach Pier Pavilion to enjoy delicious food from 14 

wonderful beach restaurants as they compete for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place prizes for 

appetizer, entree and dessert in addition to Judge's Choice, Best Booth Display and 

People's Choice.   

Attendees can donate $ to jars created for each restaurant to vote for People's 

Choice winner. Proceeds of this family event benefit Betty Griffin House - a shelter 

and service provider for victims of abuse and their families. 

Bring the family and spend the day enjoying delicious food, great company, live 

music and show your support for the Betty Griffin House. Cash only event. Enjoy 

free parking and shuttle ride to the pier from City Hall. 

October 7th, Walk 

or Ride 

your 

Bike to 

School 

Day!! 

 

 

       

        The Fall Festival is coming up     
 on Friday, October 30th.  
 Parents, please contact    
 your room parent for        
             volunteer                              
          opportunities! 

 

FUND RUN PLEDGES 

Thank you parents and teacher for making 
this year’s fund run a great success!  All 
student pledges are due on Friday, October 
2nd.  You can pay online 
at www.funruntime.com or write a check to 
the R.B. Hunt PTAO for your pledged 
amount. 

REGISTER TO VOTE! 

Monday, October 5 is the last day to regis-
ter to vote in the special referendum elec-
tion on Tuesday, November 3 for the 1/2 
cent sales tax for new school facilities and 
safety, security and technology upgrades in 
our county's schools. Voter registration 
applications are available online 
at www.votesjc.com or you can register to 
vote in person at any county public library. 

http://emailfr.funruntime.com/wf/click?upn=U1pJdsZwLNpuinrI6DnDHFdnEVuzUGCG1ch-2BT4nu0tPlSmdMn3zcNj7pXnLDomT3_w0o4-2FNtvBAB1VrpNeB5uZpLMkQH-2FZ0cwM5W682S0z9yW96cguZHZTL0OPvvonABpxzR7TgIPTOndH6pjSUTWc5xqP-2FDzS-2ByCRR5Z6SUP93DKxGzVwAtUbez4LqzkVhop64z05sNgqjqXN
http://www.votesjc.com/

